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8th December 2023 
 
Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Year 11 Christmas Party 
 
We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and high spirits at this festive time of year. As the 
end of the year approaches, we would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge and celebrate the hard work 
and dedication that your child has demonstrated so far, in their final year of secondary school.  
 
We are delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to attend our annual Year 11 Christmas Party, 
which will be held on Wednesday 13th December from 6:00pm to 9:00pm. This event has been organised as a 
special reward for their continuous efforts and achievements in their studies. 
 
The Year 11 Christmas Party promises to be a joyous occasion filled with fun, laughter, and camaraderie. It will 
provide an opportunity for students to relax and enjoy themselves after a challenging year. The party will feature 
a range of exciting activities, music, delicious treats, and a surprise guest... 
 
We encourage you to ensure your child's attendance at this event, as it will not only be an enjoyable experience 
but also a chance for them to strengthen their bonds with their peers and teachers. It is important to us that they 
feel recognised for their efforts and accomplishments, and this celebration is our way of expressing our 
appreciation for their hard work. 
 
Please note that the party will be held in our school theatre. We kindly request that you inform us of your child's 
attendance by Monday the 11th December for logistical purposes by filling in the following google form 
https://forms.gle/E4M6nvXbKtdqvxr76.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to extend our gratitude to you as parents for your continuous support of 
your child's education. It is through your partnership and involvement that we are able to create such enriching 
experiences for our students. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the Year 11 Christmas Party, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Year 11 Team. We are more than happy to assist you in any way we can. 
 
Once again, congratulations to your child for their outstanding efforts, and we look forward to celebrating their 
achievements at the Year 11 Christmas Party. 
 
Warmest regards, 

 
 
 

Ben Eldridge  
Year 11 Learning Leader  
Ben.eldridge@bexhillacademy.org 
 

https://forms.gle/E4M6nvXbKtdqvxr76
mailto:Ben.eldridge@bexhillacademy.org

